The Rotary Clubs of Valdosta Present the 2014 Family of Rotary

THE VALDOSTA COUNTRY CLUB %
Tyesday, December 16, 2014 from 5:00-7:00 PM

Because we are Rotarians and we like
to make a difference 1 our community,
we are asking each family to bring at least
one unwrapped toy. These toys will be
donated to the local Toys for Tots program

for distribution right here at home.

Please RSVP ASAP so we can provide a head count. You may RSVP by emailing
Bubba Highsmith at highsmithb@bellsouth.net , or calling (229) 671-9980.




